

Rancho Bernardo Sunrise PO Box 270243 San Diego, CA 92198

December 21, 2020

Ken Heinz, President Rotary Club of San Diego North

Subject: USS Theodore Roosevelt Strike Group Goodie Bag Project

Dear Ken,

On behalf of the Rancho Bernardo Sunrise Rotary Club, I want to sincerely thank the Rotary Club of San Diego North for its fantastic support and financial help with the USS Theodore Roosevelt Strike Group Goodie Bag Project.

The \$600 was a very generous donation for this project.

As you know, this project all came together in approximately two weeks, and we were helped early on with strong guidance by our District Governor, Steve!

It was very heartwarming to see our great coordinated community efforts through Rotary in Action at both the Ed Brown Senior Center and at Sign Distinction!

We look forward to continuing our long-standing alliance to make our community and world a better place, while also having lots of fun!

Sincerely,

Jeb Bakke President RB Sunrise Rotary Club

cc:

DG Steven Weitzen Jean Heinz Pete Jackson Al Baskin